
 

 

Announcement from Plumbers Local 130 UA Vision Center Union Eyes 
 

NOTICE OF TEMPORARY CHANGE IN HOURS 
 
Our top priority is the health and well-being of our patients, families, staff and community. In this 
unprecedented time, we are deeply committed to keeping everyone safe.  
 
In light of the evolving pandemic and out of an abundance of caution, we have decided to limit our 
practice hours for the next two weeks. Starting Monday, we will be open from 11am till 5pm 
Monday through Friday to meet your urgent eye care needs. We believe that this adjustment will 
allow us to more effectively evaluate this dynamic situation and assist in following the CDC’s 
guidance on social separation. If you have an appointment scheduled with us this week, our office 
will be in touch to help reschedule your appointment.  
 
Dr. Neuenfeldt WILL be on call in the event of an emergency. Should you require urgent care, 
please call our office as you normally would and Maggie will be able to assist you. If you need to 
order contact lenses to last you through this crisis, please contact our office. Our staff will consult 
with Dr. Luke or Dr. Bob to mail you your needed supplies.  
 
To maintain proper social distancing, we are implementing several additional measures to ensure 
the safety of our patients and team members.  
 
Effective Monday March 23rd all office doors will be locked, and we ask that when you arrive 
for your urgent appointment to please call the office and we will advise when it is time to enter the 
office. You will receive further instructions upon entering the office for your health and safety.  
 
We did not make this decision lightly. A great deal of care, research and planning guided our 
decision. We will continue to evaluate the situation as it evolves and determine on a biweekly basis 
when it is appropriate for us to return to our normal business hours.  
 
Again, please understand that we are making this decision with the health and well-being of our 
patients, our families, our team and our community in mind.  
 
We wish all of you continued health and strength during this challenging time.  
Be well,  

 

Dr. Bob, Dr. Luke and the staff of the Plumbers Local 130 UA Vision Center Union Eyes 


